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          New York State Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) today congratulated the newest
member of the Chamber of Commerce of the Bellmores, Dr. Mitchell Kaufman. 
            Senator Fuschillo joined with members of the Chamber of Commerce of the Bellmores and other
local officials in welcoming Dr. Kaufman and his staff to the Chamber and wishing them many more years
of success. 
            Dr. Kaufman, whose office is located at 2440 Merrick Road in Bellmore, is a periodontist
specializing in treating gum disease, cosmetic periodontal procedures, oral diagnosis and medicine, and
the placement of dental implants. 
            Senator Fuschillo (third right) is pictured as he helps Dr. Mitchell Kaufman (right center) cut the
ribbon as the Chamber’s newest member. They are joined by (l-r) Martha Verdi and Bill Wilgus from the
Chamber of Commerce of the Bellmores, Ellen Fuschillo from Dr. Kaufman’s office, Assemblyman Dave



McDonough, Debbie Schreiber from Dr. Kaufman’s office, Joni Caputo, Executive Director of the
Chamber of Commerce of the Bellmores, Legislator Dave Denenberg, and Erin King Sweeney,
representing Councilwoman Angie Cullin.
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